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SR 616 (Boy Scout Boulevard) New Traffic Signal at Manhattan Avenue 449852-1-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Safety

Improvements
Phase Construction
Limits SR 616 (Boy

Scout Blvd) at
Manhattan Ave

Project Start Summer 2024
City Tampa
County Hillsborough
Road Boy Scout Blvd

SR 616
Construction
Cost

$400,000.00

Estimated
Completion

Fall 2024

Contact Information
Project Information
  Maricelle Venegas
  813-975-6204
 
Maricelle.Venegas@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
The Florida Department of Transportation is making traffic
operations and safety improvements to the intersection of SR 616
(Boy Scout Boulevard) at Manhattan Avenue in Tampa.     

Improvements include:
- adding a new traffic signal to the intersection
- adding pedestrian crosswalks with raised traffic separators and
pedestrian refuge island
- converting the mall driveway from a right-turn only exit to a full
access intersection
- extending the westbound left-turn lane from Boy Scout Boulevard
onto southbound Manhattan Avenue
- adding signage and necessary pavement markings 
- providing traffic signal pre-emption for nearby Tampa Fire Station

Construction activities will take place during daytime and nighttime
hours. Work requiring lane closures will occur at night from 6 p.m. to
7 a.m.  

Access to driveways, sidewalks, and side streets to be maintained.

Motorists are reminded to use caution when traveling through the
work zone and remain alert for pedestrians and construction
workers. 

Construction is anticipated to begin summer 2024.

https://fdottampabay.com/project/985/449852-1-52-01

